TO: All House Members

FROM: Representative Matt Baker
DATE: 6-4-2012
SUBJECT: Resolution — Recognizing Family Physicians

In the very near future I will introduce a resolution recognizing the outstanding
contributions of the Pennsylvania Academy of Family Physicians and all family
physicians in the Commonwealth.

If you would like to cosponsor this resolution, please contact Gina Strine in my
office at 772-5769 or via email at Gstrine@pahousegop.com




